
 

 
     ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Wednesday, September 10, 2025 
We acknowledge the Lekwungen-speaking peoples of the Esquimalt and Songhees First Nations on whose  

traditional territories we live, learn, and do our work.                      

SENIOR GIRLS VOLLEYBALL 
There will be a meeting with Mr. Phillips today at lunch in room 102. 
 
JUNIOR BOYS SOCCER 
Are you interested in playing Junior Boys Soccer this year? If so, tryouts will be on Thursday, 
September 11th at 3:30. 
 
SENIOR BOYS SOCCCER  
Are you interested in playing Senior Boys Soccer this year? If so, tryouts will be on Thursday, 
September 11th at 3:30. 
 
VIC HIGH DANCE COLLECTIVE 
Poms auditions for the new Vic High Dance Collective are in the dance studio, room 240, 
TODAY at lunch. 
 
ATTENTION CROSS COUNTRY RUNNERS! 
There is an important meeting and sign up with Ms.Trumpy Wednesday at lunch in the Roper 
Gym!  See you Wednesday at lunch in the Roper Gym if you are interested in running cross 
country. See Ms.Trumpy for details or if you miss the meeting 
 
EUROPE TRIP! 
Are you travelling on the Europe trip this Spring break? If so, please come to room 308 at lunch 
on Thursday. We will be going over trip information as a group, meeting the chaperones and 
meeting all the travellers! Be sure to bring your lunch! 
 
READING THEME 
This week's reading theme is "Expected the Unexpected."  Find these intriguing stories on the 
wall adjacent to the large antique bookshelf in the library! 
This Thursday, the Vic High Read & Write Club meets during lunch in the library classroom.  
Bring your lunches and your enthusiasm for reading! 
 
FOODSAFE CERTIFICATES 
If you took Food Studies 10 last semester with Ms. McD, please come to room 124 at lunch to 
pick up your Foodsafe certificates.   
 
ARE YOU IN GRADE 11 or 12? 
Are you in grade 11 or 12? Do you have ongoing paid or volunteer work in the community? 
Work Experience 12 is a class for senior students to earn grade 12 credit for their paid or 
volunteer work. Please come to a MANDATORY meeting in the Career Center after school on 
Thursday OR Friday for info about this 4 credit elective course. Sign up forms will be provided at 
these meetings and must be signed and returned ASAP to be added to this full year self paced 
class called WEX12. 
 

MORE ON THE BACK! 
 



 
 
 
 
COURSE CHANGES 
We are still working through the list of course change requests submitted.. We hope to be 
completed by Monday of next week.  If we are able to make your requested change, we will 
contact you via the email you provided. 
 
 


